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Dear sir/ madam,

I would like to make this submission with regards to recognition of Rural Generalist Medicine.

I feel that this is a great move. I see it as its own Specialty. The curriculum, training, assessments,
scope of practice are all different from RACGP. Therefore, I think it should be given its due
recognition as a separate Speciality, the Specialty of Rural and Remote Medicine. The practitioners
should be recognized as Rural Medicine Specialists.

Best regards
Dr. Aruna Munasinghe




